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Designing Science Presentations: Using Simple Design Skills to 
Enhance Communication and Impact 

 
Monday, October 3, 2022, 12-1 pm EST 

LEPH 103, 60 College Street 
 

Followed by a 45-minute workshop/discussion with students (and anyone else interested) 
 
 

Hosts: Melanie Chitwood and Alexandra Savinkina, PhD students 
 
 

Matt Carter is the author of a book called “Designing Science Presentations” which guides 
researchers and graduate students of virtually any discipline in the creation of compelling 
science communication. 
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